To: ALP Members of the Board
From: Bertina — Coordinator

Date: 22 January 2018

To date the registrations number 171, almost exactly that of last year. We brought in a record
high of eighty-five registrants at the Preview meeting. Duncaster has registered five individuals
and Seabury eighty-nine. We have to date only five new members.

These numbers are not absolute; there are about one-third more registrations to log in. Next
month we will have a more exact report for the registration numbers as well as donations and
average courses taken and thus can present a comparison.

Again this semester we have sent out publicity packets to the usual members who deliver these to :
libraries, town halls, grocery markets, senior centers, community centers, etc. The new addition
of Granby and East Granby has already yielded good results.

We have written twenty checks to Presenters for a total of $2,000. and nine checks to ALP
member Presenters for a total of $450. which is a grand total of $2,450.00.

There is still no word from Storrs regarding ALP’s and the Hartford County Extension’s new
home. We were supposed to know by Thanksgiving but no one still seems to have an answer.
They have narrowed down the choices to the UConn Medical Center in Farmington and a
building they own in Rocky Hill. Until there’s a move or the property is sold, ALP and
Extension use the former computer building on the West Hartford campus. There has also been
no reply to ALP’s letter of notification to Storrs to the effect that we are now giving stipends to
Presenters.




